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01/02/2024  15:51:322023/5338/P INT Ana Maria 

Lavin-Parot

This proposal is antiquated and not fit for purpose.

The proposed system will never be able to replace the radiant heating wall and it will be a catastrophic waste 

of time and money as it has not been researched properly. It is based on inadequate radiators, inadequate 

boiler replacements, runs on oil and is linked to a central boiler that doe snot work.

This building was created with radiant walls to prevent dampness and cold taking over the concrete. This 

proposed system has not taken this problem into consideration.

01/02/2024  15:56:092023/5338/P OBJ ELIZABETH 

KNOWLES

misrepresentation as RESIDENTIAL MINOR ALTERATIONS

NO MOCK UP FOR RESIDENTS TO INSPECT

A few years ago the gas had to be run through pipes in b block in order not to have them on the front of the 

flats.

This took a number of attempts to improve the original plans.

The same thing needs to happen here.
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